
 
 
 
 

END OF THE SEASON LETTER 
 

There are still a few weeks of golfing weather here at Hop 
Brook, especially now that the clocks have turned back an 
hour. Please be aware that there are no longer tee times 
necessary for weekend play, as it will be on a first come 
first serve basis weather conditions pending. Please 
remember, however, that Sunday mornings until 11:00 AM 
you are still asked to have a minimum of three people 
playing in your group. 
 
Looking to do some holiday shopping?  Our pro shop has 
plenty of merchandise to satisfy the golfer in your family 
for the holidays. Also, in conjunction with Titleist Golf 
Balls, we are offering free personalization on a dozen golf 
balls. Any order placed by December 1 will arrive in time 
for the holidays. 
 
The golf shop will close Sunday December 22 for the off 
season, pending if the golf course remains open for the 
season. Depending on course conditions, we will keep 
everyone aware of when we will shut down for the season. 
 
On behalf of Joe Malay, his staff, as well as myself and the 
pro shop staff we would like to thank everyone for a great 



2013 golf season and wish you a healthy and safe holiday 
season. We look forward to seeing everyone in 2014, as we 
have a big year planned with the formation of a golf 
association. 

 
 

2014 JUNIOR GOLF AT HOP BROOK 
 

Sign ups are now being accepted for the 2014 Futures Tour 
junior league, as well as our junior program. Please see the 
pro for more information. 
 
 
                       UPCOMING EVENTS  
 
Sunday November 10th – Couples Nine and Dine. As of 
today we have 20 couples. Because of this, the first tee will 
close at 12:15PM for a 2:00PM shotgun start. Please plan 
accordingly. 
 
Sunday November 24th- Cash Scramble. This is 18 holes. 
$25 per player, $100 per team. Please stop in the golf shop 
for more information. 
 
Sunday December 1- The Second Annual ICEBERG 
OPEN!! This is a two person open with gross and net 
prizes. $30 entry fee per team. 
 
Any questions please feel free to contact us here at the golf 
shop. 
 



See you on the tee. 
 
 
Bob Clark, PGA 
Head Golf Professional 

 
November free golf cart rental winner- Dave Rogers 

 
 

 
 
 
 


